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Stokke® Sleepi™ design: Grønlund & Hviid Design
Stokke® Sleepi™ is manufactured by: Stokke AS, Parkgata 3, N-6003 Ålesund, NORWAY

Stokke AS
Parkgata 6, 6003 Ålesund 
Norway
Tel: +47 70 24 49 00
Fax: +47 70 24 49 90
Email: info@stokke.com
www.stokke.com

Stokke® Sleepi™ – Australia and New Zealand

Congratulations with your new Stokke® Sleepi™! We hope that you will be very satisfied with it. 

To ensure correct use of the product, please read the following information carefully:

Recommended mattress size
This cot has been manufactured for use with a mattress which measures 677 mm wide by 1210 
mm long and 80 mm in thickness for Sleepi and 573 mm wide by 733 mm long and 80 mm in 
thickness for Mini and have the shape of the cot/mini-cot. The width and length are specified 
because it is important that the gaps between the mattress and the sides and ends of the cot 
will not exceed 40 mm. This is to minimize the risk of a child’s limb becoming caught in the gap. 
The thickness of the mattress has been specified to ensure that the depth of the cot is greater 
than 500mm with the mattress base in the lower position to minimize the risk of a child climbing 
or falling out of the cot.

WARNING: TO PREVENT FALLS, THE MATTRESS BASE OF THIS COT SHOULD BE 
ADJUSTED TO THE LOWEST POSITION BEFORE THE CHILD CAN SIT UP.

Open hole fittings
To prevent your baby’s fingers to get trapped in 
gaps or open holes, please make use of the open 
hole fittings included in the package. Always after 
assembling or reassembling the cot, fix the open 
hole fittings, part A, in all holes that remain open 
on the sides of the cot, and part B in the mattress 
base.

The open hole fittings are easily installed. Just 
insert the ”screw” from one side of the hole and 
the ”nut” from the other side, and press them 
together using your fingers. 

To remove the open hole fittings, use two coins/
screwdrivers. Screw from each side at the same 
time in opposite directions. 

Australia and New Zealand only: Advice for use
The section of the support bracket attached to the frame of the bed, should always be on the 
underside of the mattress base.


